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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 17th December 2020 

Message from the Headteacher:   

 

Well, what a term it has been! I would like to start by saying a huge well 

done to all of the children for a really positive term, with so many 

demonstrating our school values- our dojo scores are excellent. Keep up 

the fantastic work everyone. 

 

I would also like to thank all parents for their support and kindness over 

the past term. It certainly hasn’t been the easiest term managing life 

through a pandemic but the positive comments and support from our 

families has been incredible.  

 

This week we have had a fun-filled Christmas week. Our cheeky Christmas 

elf has been spotted in some unusual places across the school- the hall, the 

library, in classrooms and even in my office! Let’s hope he gets some rest 

over the Christmas holidays.  

 

 
 
The children all joined in the Christmas Carol zoom, singing and signing 

beautifully. It was wonderful to see so many happy faces across the school.  

 

We were also lucky enough to be able to join in with an online Pantomime 

this week in Key Stage 2 and I know the children enjoyed watching this 

(even if it was a slightly different panto to our normal one!) 

 

It was wonderful to be able to hand out Christmas cards from each class 

to one another today. Thank you to all the children for the fantastic 

designs and effort put into them! I was particularly impressed with Oliver 

Jeffers’ Christmas cards; I know Miss Higgins had fun making them with you 

all.  

 

If you haven’t already, please don’t forget to collect your Christmas 

Hamper from the school hall for you and your family to enjoy before the 

end of term. We have also issued Free School Meal vouchers to any 

families eligible. If you are still having problems, please get in contact with 

the school office by the end of the day. 

 

Well done to those children who won the raffle for their class Christmas 

hampers. Thank you to everyone who participated in the raffle.  

 

All that is left to say is, from all of the Sir Martin Frobisher family, we hope 

you and your family have a very Happy and Safe Christmas. 

 

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

House Points 

Owls 
2663 

Panthers 
2579 

Dragons 
2623 

Dolphins 
2601 

 

 

Attendance This Week 

TARGET: 96% 

Julia Donaldson 89.4% 

Judith Kerr 84% 

Oliver Jeffers 92.9% 

Roald Dahl 95.5% 

Enid Blyton 97.1% 

Jacqueline Wilson 93.7% 

Michael Morpurgo 86.8% 

J K Rowling 79.6% 

Michael Rosen 92.7%  

 

Well done to Enid Blyton Class for winning 

Attendance this week!  

 

 

Well done to Judith Kerr class for Cleanest 

Classroom this week       

Applications for Reception 2021 open on 

Monday 9th November, please look out for 

further details after half term. We will also be 

launching our Virtual Tour of the school soon 

for any prospective parents. 
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